
Midland College 

Pre – K Sub Board 

Regular Meeting 

April 14, 2020 

 
The Pre-K Sub Board of Midland College met for a regular board meeting on April 14, 2020 the meeting began at 4:06 

p.m. through Zoom video conferencing. The following members were in attendance: 

Becca Myers – Educate Midland 

Dana Terebessy – Midland ISD 

Pattie Stewart – Permian Basin Workforce  

Linda Cowden – Midland College  

Meeting was called to order at 4:06 p.m.     Becca Myers -Board President 

 

(1) Consent Agenda      Denise McKown, Interim Dean of Education 

 

a. Minutes of the February 11, 2020 meeting 

Motion by Pattie Stewart  

Seconded by Becca Myers   

Motioned carried 4 – 0 

Nays by None    

 
(2) Dean’s Report 

 
       a.  Monthly financial report  
 
 - MISD budget was completed the week before Spring Break 
 - The Head Start budget cycle closed on March 31, 2020  
 
       b.   Campus Closure 
 
 - Pre K Academy will follow the MISD decision to remain closed. 
 - Daycare will open depending on rules and regulations.  
 
             

(3) Principal’s Report 
 
        a.    Weekly Activity 
 
  - Once a week the teachers get on Zoom with the students.  
  - The students receive a weekly schedule plan from waking up to bedtime. 
  - 9 am announcements every morning with the daily principal challenge. 
  - Teachers are also using Dojo to send activities for students on different levels. 
  - Pre-K faculty/staff is reaching out to parents once or twice a week. 
  



   
 
  
   
                    
        b.  Easter Activity 
 

- The Pre K Academy faculty/staff secretly delivered prizes Thursday to each student   to open up on 
Easter. Parents sent pictures of the students with their prize.  
 

      
           c. Paper Materials and Technology 
 

- Packets of activities and worksheets are being mailed out weekly. 
- 3 students without an IPAD were issued one through Pre-K.  

 
        
        (5) Upcoming Events  

 
- Return to school May 4th?  

   
   

   
 (5)   Adjournment   
      

 Becca Myers announced adjournment of the meeting at 4:19 p.m.  
 

 
 

 

 


